CARAVAN CLUB – NORTH LONDON CENTRE
The committee asks that you read and comply with the points below.

We respect that some of you have been Rally Officers many times before, so please take this as a polite reminder.

Those of you who are Rally Officers for the first time we hope you will find them useful.

We thank all Rally Officers for taking on the job, and wish you an interesting, as well as enjoyable weekend.

· Ensure all families attending the rally are included on the attendance sheet; this includes the Rally Officers and Assistant Rally Officers. (Alphabetical order would be of great assistance, but it is understood that this is not always possible)

· Ensure that membership numbers for all North London members are included on the attendance sheet where possible.
NOTE:  items above are the only way the Treasurer can log member’s attendance.

· Try to give ample warning of the approaching Rally entrance from both directions.

When pegging a field
If you need to have more than one circle, please try to peg so that the rear caravans do not look directly into the rear of the caravan in front.

· Try to keep pegs away from violent dips in the ground; they hold water when it rains, would you like a pond outside your door.

· Most people object to rain dripping from trees onto their caravans when they are trying to sleep, so if possible, avoid putting pegs under trees.

· If Ralliers request setting up Pup Tents for their children or guests, this may be allowed at the Rally Officers discretion. Ensure that the siting of such tents is made with due regard to their safety regarding the vehicle movement on the rally field.
· In bad weather the yellow flag should also be flown to indicate that there is to be no vehicle movement on the rally field.

Flying the Caravan Club and North London Flag

· There are two ends to the line that runs through the pulley, at the top of the flagpole, one has a loop and the other has a toggle. Attached one end to the top of the red Caravan Club flag, join the top of the North London flag to the bottom of the Caravan Club flag, the other end of the line to the bottom of the North London flag. This enables the flag to be raised and lowered without lowering the flagpole. The red Caravan Club flag must always be on flying and above the North London flag. (in order for us to be covered under the Caravan Club Insurance)
· The flag should be taken down at night, in rain and very high winds. Remember that bad weather quickly ruins flags.

· The yellow flag should also be flown, if it is decided that there should be no vehicle movement due to weather conditions. In order to minimise damage to the rally field.
